
SUMMER	WORK	2023	
6TH,	7TH,	AND	8TH	GRADE		
MRS.	CLEMMENSEN	

	
6TH	GRADE-Over	the	summer	students	are	to	complete	a	poster	report	on	any	
European	country	they	are	interested	in	researching.		
The	report	should	include	several	drawings	or	pictures	with	the	following	
information:	
country	name,	a	map,	geography	information,	places	to	see,	and	a	fact	of	your	choice.	
The	report	needs	to	be	in	your	own	words.	Worldbook	should	be	used	as	one	of	
the	resources.	The	log	in	is	shsstudent1	and	the	password	is	learn.	The	link	is	on	the	
school	website.		
	
Please	bring	the	posters	to	school	on	the	first	day.		The	reports	will	be	graded	and	
presented	during	the	beginning	of	the	school	year.		
	
7th	GRADE-	Over	the	summer	students	are	to	complete	a	Brainpop	movie	on	a	topic	
chosen	in	class.		For	new	students	please	email	the	teacher	at		
sixthgrade@sacredheartschoolventura.org	to	receive	log	in	information	and	a	topic.	
The	Brainpop	website	is	https://www.brainpop.com/	
The	new	student	needs	to	create	an	account	on	Brainpop	using	this	class	code	
willow7813	
The	movie	should	be	1-2	minutes	in	length	and	include	important	facts	about	the	
topic.	A	question	or	interesting	idea	about	the	subject	can	also	be	included	in	the	
movie.	The	movie	should	be	submitted	through	the	assignment	on	the	dashboard.	
		
	
	
8th	GRADE-Over	the	summer	students	are	to	complete	a	Buncee	report	on	a	United	
States	history	topic	or	person	chosen	in	class.	For	new	students	please	email	the	
teacher	at	sixthgrade@sacredheartschoolventura.org	to	receive	log	in	information	
and	a	topic.		
	
The	Buncee	website	is	https://www.edu.buncee.com/	
The	report	should	contain	4-5	slides	with	the	following	information:	Title	page,	facts	
about	the	topic,	important	people,	dates,	and	the	importance	or	impact	of	the	person	
or	event.	The	report	must	be	in	your	own	words.	If	it	is	not	it	will	need	to	be	
redone	and	points	will	be	taken	off.	Worldbook	should	be	used	as	one	of	the	
resources.	The	log	in	is	shsstudent1	and	the	password	is	learn.	The	link	is	on	the	
school	website.		
When	the	Buncee	is	completed	turn	it	in	through	assignments	on	the	Buncee	
website.	Do	not	email	the	Buncee.	The	reports	will	be	graded	and	presented	during	
the	beginning	of	the	school	year.		


